
 
 
EXTERNAL AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS: YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2024 
 
Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 
and the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, the external audit of the Royal Borough 
of Windsor and Maidenhead’s draft statement of accounts for 2023-24 has not yet 
been completed by our external auditors while they consider several objections from 
the public.  
 
The backstop regulations require the accounts and opinion to be published by 28th 
February 2025.  
 
The Council continues to work with the auditors to facilitate a prompt completion of the 
audit as soon as practicable. 
 
 
Ian O'Donnell 
Interim Executive Director of Resources and (S151 officer) 
The Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead,  
Town Hall, St Ives Road, Maidenhead, Berkshire, SL6 1RF 
 


